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Dates for Diaries 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
 

Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 
 

N - 90.9% 

Rec -87.9% 

Yr 1 - 97.1% 

Yr 2 - 97.2% 

Yr 3 - 89.5% 

Yr 4 - 91.3% 

Yr 5 - 88.8% 

Yr 6 - 91.6% 

 

Congratulations to Year 2! 

Book Fair 

We will be hosting a Book Fair everyday next 

week (Monday – Thursday) in the school hall, 

3.30pm – 4.00pm.  Please come along to buy a 

book to share together at home and to raise 

money for school to purchase more books.  

There will be a card machine available at this 

event. We look forward to seeing you there. 

Year 5 & 6 Online Safety Event 

All Year 5 & 6 parents are invited to attend an E-Safety session on Thursday 1st May at 

9.00am.  This session will be led by Terry Franke, the Local Authority E – Safety 

Safeguarding Lead.  This session will explore children’s use of the internet and the dangers 

that they face and we urge as many parents as possible to attend this. 

Uniform 

We have had a fabulous first week back and it 

was lovely to welcome the children back. 

Children can now wear their summer uniform, 

please remember this includes black, sensible 

school shoes or all black trainers and school 

jumpers or cardigans. 


